
 
 
 
 
 

FY2003 AML CONSOLIDATED GRANT 
PUBLIC MEETING SUMMARY 

 
FEBRUARY 14, 2003 

 
 The Virginia Department of Mines, Minerals and Energy, Division of Mined 
Land Reclamation, Abandoned Mine Land Section, held a public meeting concerning the 
FY2003 AML consolidated Grant submittal.  The purpose of the meeting was to allow 
public comment on this grant.  The meeting was conducted at the DMME office in Big 
Stone Gap, Virginia, on February 14, 2003 at 1:00 p.m. 
 
 The meeting convened on schedule.  Present at the meeting were: 
 
  Terry Bates, Grants Officer 
  Danny Mullins, ATS 
 
 No comments were received when the meeting was opened.  The meeting was 
recessed for 15 minutes to allow for any late arrivals.  The meeting reconvened at 1:25 
p.m.  No additional persons arrived for the meeting.  The meeting was closed at 1:25 p.m. 


